
Unifor Local 88 in the Community


  With the continued struggles of many people in the community due to the recent pandemic 
and ongoing uncertainty in their workplaces, Local 88 decided to donate to homeless shelters 
and food banks in our surrounding area. Below are some pictures of the presentations made to 
each organization. The message received when making these presentations, was one of great 
appreciation of how kind and giving the membership of Unifor Local 88 are and continue to be 
when it comes to helping their communities. 


 








